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Gentlemen: /A,

Subject: Inspection Inspection 80-01

This refers to your letter dated February 9, 1981, in response to our letter
dated November 10, 1980.

Thank you for the additional information you provided concerning the calibration
of your radiation survey meters and the results of your leak tests of sealed
sources. We v'ill review these matters during the next inspection of your

licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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John D. Kinneman, Chief, Materials
// Radiological Protection Section,

Technical Inspection Branch

cc:
Yukio Asato, Radiation Safety Officer
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